
 

 

April 15, 2013     

 

 

 

Request for Fellowship Proposal – September 2014 

 
MFY Legal Services, Inc. (MFY) is seeking to sponsor a fellowship proposal that would 
help us respond to the unmet legal needs of low-income New Yorkers.  Potential projects 
could focus on enhancing our economic justice work or protecting the rights of people 
who are aging or have disabilities.   
 

MFY envisions a society in which no one is denied justice because he or she cannot 

afford an attorney.  To make this vision a reality, for 50 years MFY has provided free 

legal assistance to residents of New York City on a wide range of civil legal issues, 

prioritizing services to vulnerable and under-served populations, while simultaneously 

working to end the root causes of inequities through impact litigation, law reform and 

policy advocacy.  For more information, visit www.mfy.org 

 

Requirements: 

• Scheduled to graduate from law school or to finish a judicial clerkship in 2014. 

• Interest in applying for a two-year fellowship such as the Skadden Fellowship or 

similar Fellowship.  

 

If you are interested, please submit a cover letter briefly describing your areas of interest, 

resume, and transcript to Kevin M. Cremin, Director of Litigation for Disability and 

Aging Rights via e-mail to kcremin@mfy.org with “Request for Fellowship Proposal” in 

the subject line.  Inquiries must be received by June 30, 2013.  Early inquiries are 

encouraged.  No telephone calls please. 

 

 

MFY IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER. 


